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Dates to watch for... 

First day Back for students in 2025 - 

Thursday 6th Feb 

MEGALONG PUBLIC   SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Dear Families and Community,

As we approach the end of the term, I’d like to take a moment to reflect on what has been a busy, 
successful, and rewarding year for our school community. Together, we have achieved so much, and I 
couldn’t be prouder of the learning, growth and accomplishments of our students.

The past few weeks have been filled with exciting and memorable activities. We’ve had two weeks of 
intensive swimming lessons which greatly enhanced our students’ water safety skills, an action-packed 
tee ball match with Hampton Public School, and lots of festive Christmas crafts to get us into the holiday 
spirit. To top it all off, we celebrated our year with a fun day at Bathurst, ten pin bowling—an absolute 
highlight that brought everyone together for some friendly competition and plenty of laughter!

Throughout the year, our students have embraced every opportunity to learn and grow. Their resilience, 
curiosity, and teamwork have been inspiring to witness. This success, of course, would not be possible 
without the dedication and hard work of our incredible staff. I want to express my heartfelt thanks to 
each one of them for their unwavering commitment, passion, and tireless effort in supporting our 
students. Your care and enthusiasm have made a lasting impact on our school community.

A huge thank you to all our families as well for your ongoing support. Your involvement in school life is 
invaluable, and we couldn’t do it without you.

I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and enjoys a relaxing summer break, filled with joy and time 
spent with loved ones.

We look forward to welcoming our students back on February 6, 2025, ready for another exciting year 
ahead!

Warm regards,
Rachael Penny
Principal



Swim School 2024 





Students have been 
enjoying watering the seeds 
they planted with Peter in 
our new wiki bed garden. 

Wicking Bed Garden 



Teeball fun at 
Hampton PS 



Bathurst Bowling Fun Day

Wishing everyone a 
Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year in 
2025!!!


